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9. PRIMEONE LOCAL AND PRIMEPLUS INTRALATA TOLL SERVICES 

9.3 PrimePlus IntraLATA Toll Service (continued) 

9.3.3 PrimeOne/PrimePlus Usage Discount1
 

 
Customers who commit to 1, 2, or 3 year term commitments are 
eligible to receive the discounts shown below on their PrimeOne 
and PrimePlus usage charges. Discounts are calculated based on 
the term commitment and are applied to the total amount of 
qualifying revenue in a billing period. Customers whose combined 
PrimeOne and PrimePlus monthly usage exceeds $100,000.00 will not 
be eligible for discounts under this plan. 

 
At the end of the Customer's term commitment, the Customer will 
convert to month-to-month pricing at Price List rates in effect 
at that time. For services requiring a one-year term commitment, 
the Customer will receive one-year term rates at Price List rates 
in effect at that time unless the Customer notifies the Company 
in writing thirty (30) days prior to the expiration of the 
Customer's term plan of their intent to discontinue service. 

 
Customers who discontinue service prior to the end of their term 
commitment will be assessed an early termination charge equal to 
their average monthly usage charges times the number of months 
remaining on their term commitment. The average monthly usage 
will be determined by calculating the Customer's total PrimeOne 
and PrimePlus usage charges for the first six full months of 
service and dividing by six. If the Customer has been in service 
less than six months, the average monthly usage will be 
determined by calculating the Customer's total usage charges and 
dividing by the number of months the Customer has been in 
service. 

 
Customers may discontinue service prior to the end of their term 
commitment without liability if they migrate to another Company 
local service offering with a term commitment equal to or greater 
than their current term commitment. 

Usage Discounts are as specified in the Price List. 

There are no time of day discounts. 

9.3.4 Rates and Charges 

See the Price List. 

 
 
 
 

 
1Effective April 30, 2017 Usage Discounts are not available for new 
customer commitments. 
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